

School Council Meeting Minutes

Wednesday 9th January 2018

Attendees:

Students: BB, MM, LM, JB

Staff: MOD, AD, NED

Apologies: TL Unwell

MOD - Are there any improvements that you have noticed within the school?

BB - Lessons have improved - Content etc.

JB - IT Computers are quicker. Unable to save work etc. at the moment. NE has already spoken with MRs Jackson who will contact IT to resolve.

AD - **Breakfast Club** we are currently looking at what we serve for breakfast. BB - The waffles are too sweet. AD we will not be serving pancakes or waffles in the long term. Please can we have some ideas of what you would like. JB - Fruit (bananas and apples) and Porridge, BB Cereal bars and cereals. Tea and Toast.

MOD - We need to have new bins in the hall one for food only and the other for plastics and rubbish. LM We should have them different colours and labelled. MOD if students put wrong items in bins there will be gloves for them to take out and put in appropriate bin. MOD to speak to council regarding new bins.

AD - **Year 11 Transport**, from Easter year 11 students will be issued with bus passes instead of getting taxis, this is so students can adjust to life after school. BB will have to get up early!!!

BB - Would like a copy of Exam timetable.

Events

26th January - Burns Night we will be having a taster day of Haggis Nips and Tatties. AD to supply food.

21st Feb - Gang related workshop, and ex-gang member will be coming in to work with all staff and students regarding Gangs and rehabilitation.

23rd Feb - Chinese food for lunch to celebrate the Chinese new year.

28th March - The form with the highest attendance will be going to the Panic Rooms.

Anti-Bullying Policy - We are reviewing the Anti bullying policy and will bring to the next meeting for council reps to see.

AOB-

JB - Social Debits - Staff should be able to issue social debits when students are out of lesson and not just in social times, this could help with students saying in lessons.

JB and BB Swimming at Splashes is not as good as other pools and they would like a diving board.

MM would like a reward involving Horse Riding.

BB - Graffiti wall the fish tank with appropriate graffiti only. And students to sign and date their names when that start and leave the school.

MM - Camera in the Fish Tank needed.

BB would like a trip to France - MOD Already looking into the possibility.

Thank you All for attendance.

Next Meeting 24th January 2018 12.40pm in the Meeting room.